
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

20th September 2021 

Literacy 
The children will be listening to the story 

‘Who’s Making That Smell?’, 

and also retelling the nursery 

rhymes ‘Hickory Dickory Dock’ 

and ‘Hey Diddle Diddle’ using 

actions. 

Maths  
We are looking at 

the number two this 

week.  

We will also be developing some 

number concepts such as more 

and less by sharing out objects.  

The children will also be 

developing their shape awareness 

by looking for rectangle shapes 

while they explore. 

Topic 
 

 

The children have started their new topic of  

‘All About Me’, and we are looking at the 

sense of smell this week. 

The children will be exploring smells with 

smelly paint, playdough and smelly pots. 

We will be using flavourings such as vanilla, 

peppermint and strawberry. 

 

 

 

 

 Other Information 
The children have settled in so well 

since returning and our new members 

of the class are making new friends 

and learning our daily routine. 

They are showing some GREAT 

learning during their exploring time.  

The children will be having their photos taken next week. Individual photos are on 

Wednesday morning (22nd September), and sibling photos will be taken on Thursday  

morning (23rd September). 


